

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"You can't stop the waves, but you can learn to surf."

August 25, 2020

Dear St. Stan's Families,

The quote above is very fitting as we embark on this school year. We are all navigating these waters together, and I am confident we will be successful! The teacher's and I are ready to guide the students through a year of growth both academically and spiritually.

Below are some important items I need to mention to help start our school year off smoothly. These are certain "housekeeping" items that need to be mentioned:

- 1. Please make sure you set-up your Honeywell account. Important school information is conveyed via Honeywell including school closings, emergency information, and upcoming events. If you have any difficulty in setting up an account, please contact the office.
- 2. After care is available. In order for your child to participate we must have the after care contact information completed and turned in. The form can be found on the website.
- 3. There have been changes to the technology usage policy which is located on the website. Here you will also find the Parent/Student Handbook. Please review both, sign the acknowledgements for both in this white envelope, and return them to school no later than September 4.
- 4. The last important piece of information is the Emergency form. One must be filled out for each child, completed front and back. It is the orange form in this white envelope.

Besides what is mentioned above, the white envelope contains a lot of other important information for this school year, so please go through it carefully. I look forward to reuniting with the students and faculty again after being apart for so long!

Regards,

Lori Hodder, Principal